
NY Triangle
Important Update! 

The
Organization of Triangles, Inc.
is proud to announce that the 

newly designed website is active, 
and ready for you to start sharing 

with your friends, family, and 
prospective members.

 
Still located at:

 
www.nytriangle.org

 



The new website features more 
information that explains how

the three angles of the Triangle 
work together, how parents can 
get involved, who our founder is 
and why young ladies between 

the ages of 10 and 21 should join 
our organization.

 
Similar to our organization,

the website will continue to grow 
and evolve.  So, be sure to visit 

often as our Webmaster Team is 
already working to add even 

more features, including 
information on Leadership 

Weekend.
 

If you have any questions, 
comments or suggestions for the 

website, please e-mail 
nytrianglewebmaster@gmail.com

              




